
PRESENTATION REQUEST 

  

PLEASE PRINT 

SUBJECT: BARRIE MUSIC FESTIVAL ASSOCIATION 

 PREFERRED DATE:  MONDAY, OCTOBER 23, 2017  ALTERNATE DATE: MONDAY, NOVEMBER 6, 2017 

 NAME:  KATIE PERGAU 

 EMAIL ADDRESS: KATIE@BARRIEMUSICFESTIVAL.COM 

 STREET ADDRESS: 702-80 BRADFORD STREET 

  

  

  City:  BARRIE    Postal Code: L4N 6S7 

  

  

PHONE:  705-726-1764  HOME: 705-717-8682  

E-MAIL ADDRESS: KATIE@BARRIEMUSICFESTIVAL.COM 

 NAME OF GROUP OR PERSON(S) BEING REPRESENTED (if applicable), INCLUDING THE PERSON(S) 

WHO WILL BE SPEAKING AND/OR PRESENT AT THE MEETING:  

 BARRIE MUSIC FESTIVAL ASSOCIATION 

 KATIE PERGAU (SPEAKING), ELLEN WELLS (SPEAKING), LYNNE ASHBERRY, SPENCER CLARKE, CHRIS 

CARTER-BEGGS, INGRID DENIZE, NANCY & MEAGHAN O’DONNELL, DANIELLE & AMARIAH 

FAULKNER.  HOPEFUL TO HAVE SOME OF OUR STUDENTS PRESENT (BUT NOT SPEAKING) AS WELL. 

  

BRIEF STATEMENT OF PURPOSE OF PRESENTATION:  

At its core, the Barrie Music Festival Association is dedicated to the artistic youth in Barrie.  As 

a community, we must rise up to fill the gap caused by reduced funding to the performing arts in 

the education system.   The arts have a crucial impact on our economy, as well as developing 

creativity, problem solving abilities and communication skills in our young performers.  Without 

the arts, these skills will become lost over time.  Our projects and programming are focused on 

workshop-style learning where a dialogue can be had between the student and the presenter in 

order to garner the most rewarding experience possible for all involved. 

We attract and maintain relationships with current professional adjudicators in the music 

industry because we offer them the opportunity to share their knowledge with a wide variety of 

artistic youth. 

mailto:KATIE@BARRIEMUSICFESTIVAL.COM


KATIE PERGAU (EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR) AND ELLEN WELLS (CHAIR OF THE BOARD) will 
present the successful activities and projects of the Barrie Music Festival Association. 
 
This presentation will include a 4.5 minute video, compiling and celebrating 35 years of the Barrie 
Music Festival and other various projects. 
 
We wish to thank the city council and funding committees for their operating and project grants 
over the past 3 years.  This financial support allows the work of the BMFA to continue while we 
create relationships with new corporate sponsors and is allowing the BMFA to morph into a truly 
“Community-Minded” Association. 

  

DO YOU REQUIRE AUDIO-VISUAL EQUIPMENT?      □ YES  □  NO If yes, please contact the Legislative 

and Court Services Department to make arrangements.  

 WHAT FORMAT? i.e. Power Point, Overhead slides etc. (Note: a maximum of 12 slides is 

recommended).   VIDEO PRESENTATION (currently in mp4 format) 

 Power Point  □           Audio  □         Windows Media Player  □ Version #   

  

  

Personal information on this form is collected under the legal authority of the Municipal Act, S.O. 2001, 

c.25 as amended.  The information is collected and maintained for the purpose of creating a record that 

is available to the general public pursuant to Section 27 of the Municipal Freedom of Information and 

Protection of Privacy Act.  Questions about this collection should be directed to the City Clerk, City of 

Barrie, 70 Collier Street, P.O. Box 400, Barrie, L4M 4T5, Telephone 705 739-4204.  

  

City of Barrie, Legislative and Court Services Department 70 Collier Street, P.O. Box 400, Barrie, L4M 4T5 

Tel: 705 739-4204   Fax:  739-4243 www.barrie.ca  

 




